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School starts at 9am (Nursery 

8.45am and 12.15pm), gates 

will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in 

class in plenty of time. Please 

pick your child up promptly at 

the end of the day at 3.10pm 

(KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 

Dear Parents/Carer. 

 

Great OLOP Bake Off 

Wow, what a fantastic amount of cakes, biscuits, cupcakes and tray bakes we 

had.  It was amazing to see so many budding bakers come in with their won-

derful creations. 

The winners will be notified on Monday in assembly. It was so hard to 

choose a winner as all the cakes were fantastic.  

Please see below  some of the cakes which were entered into the competition 

More photos will be available on the website. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WE RAISED £783.25.  THANK YOU FOR  

YOUR GENEROSITY AND  SUPPORT 
 



Reading for Pleasure 
On Monday 22nd May 5:30pm to 7pm, Marilyn Brocklehurst will be visiting the school to discuss the na-
tional curriculum reading requirements.  There will also be an opportunity to buy books at the end of the 
session.  A letter has been sent out to all parents, but if you require another letter, please collect one from 
the school office. 
 
Celebration Mass 
There will be a Celebration Mass on Friday 26th May at 10:45am.  All parents are very welcome to come 
along and we look forward to seeing you there. 

Head of Education visited the school 
The Head of Education of Slough Local Authority, Johnny Kyriacou,  visited the school on Thursday to look 
around the school and introduce himself to staff and children. 

Bishop Peter’s visit 
Thank you to all the children who attended Mass on Sunday.  Bishop Peter has sent a personal letter of 
thanks for his Poem, thank you to Charlotte Roff for reading the poem so beautifully. 

Book Fair 

The Travelling Book Fair will take place on Fri 26th May and will continue after half term 

until Friday 9th June. The Book Fair  is for KS1 and KS2 and will take place in the KS2 hall.  

Church Bulletin 
Please see the attachment for this week’s Church Bulletin 
 
Year 6 Production 

This year’s school production is Joseph and his Technicolour Dreamcoat.  The children have been prac-
tising their singing and they are all sounding great.   

 

Values assembly 
Just a reminder to the children to bring in work for the value assembly next week. 
 

Rosary 
Thank you to Mrs Bowron , who came  to lead the Rosary with Year 5. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J O’Keeffe 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Stand still and consider the  

wondrous works of god 
Job 37.14 
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Attendance of the Week( w/e 19th May 2017) 

Year band Percentage 

Nursery 93.7% 

Reception 95.4% 

Year 1 98.4% 

Year 2 95.7% 

Year 3 97.0% 

Year 4 97.0% 

Year 5 97.4% 

Year 6 96.5% 

Monday 22nd May National Curriculum requirements for reading and a visit from Marilyn Brocklehurst  - 

KS1 Hall, 5.30-7.00pm—Parents from all year groups are welcome 

Fri 26th May—Fri 9th June Book Fair for KS1 and KS2  

Friday 26th May  St John Assembly at 2:30pm—Parents are invited 

4 St Paul Assembly at 2:30pm—Parents are  invited 

Friday 26th May  Celebration Mass at 10:45am— All parents are invited  

29th May–2nd June  Pentecost Half Term  

Monday 5th June INSET DAY  

Tuesday 6th June Children to return to School  

Tuesday 6th June Year 3 trip to Verulamium Museum  

Friday 16th June R St Valentine Assembly at 2:30pm—Parents are invited 

3 St John Bosco  Assembly at 2:30pm—Parents are  invited 

Tuesday 20th June Year 5 to Burnham Grammar Liaison Day 

Friday 23rd June  Year 4 Trip to Living Rainforest 

Wednesday 28th June  Year 6 Production at 6pm 

Thursday 29th June  Year 6 Production at 6pm 

Friday 30th June Sponsored Spelling Bee  

Friday 7th July School Photographer—Leavers and class groups  

Wednesday 5th July  KS2 SPORTS DAY  
Lower School – 9:15am 
Upper School – 1:15pm 

Monday 17th July KS1 SPORTS DAY at 9:15am 

Tuesday 18th July Year 6 leavers Mass at 6pm.  Our Lady of Peace Church 

Friday 21st July  End of Term—Finish at 1:15pm  

Useful Dates for Your Diary 

Special Days 

Sunday 4th June  Pentecost Sunday  

11th June  Holy Trinity  

18th June  Corpus Christi  

18th June  Father’s Day  

23rd June  Scared Heart of Jesus  

29th June  Saints Peter and Paul  

  

Well done Year 1! 



  

KS2 Pupil Of the Week —w/e  19th May 2017 

St Clare Jessica Anthonypillai For having such an enthusiastic approach to her work.  A  

delightful member of 3SB.  Keep it up! 

St Peter 

  

Jake Dobson Well done Jake! You have been a superstar this week.  You have 

had a such a positive attitude towards learning.  You have been 

 Actively involved in all English lessons this week suggesting 

ideas and coming up with the best vocabulary.  Keep it up! 

St John Bosco Dayanna David 

Oliveira  

Julia Wrzesinska 

Well done for working so well together in a team and preserv-

ing with a difficult task. 

St Columba Jessica Clinton For working hard in all your lessons and making excellent pro-

gress! Well done. 
St Blaise Nicholas Puszcz For always being polite and kind to others. 

St Paul Jack Deegan For making an extra effort with his work this week.  Well done 

Jack.  Keep it up!” 
St Maximilian Alexandra Esheyigba Well done Alexandra.  It’s lovely to see your confidence grow-

ing.  You have participated well in class this week and have pro-

duced some lovely writing. 
St Ethelbert Jaskirit Banga For making good progress  especially in reading comprehen-

sion. 

St Dunstan Joachim Abel For consistently producing fantastic work in maths and espe-

cially English where his Creative writing is always a model of 

excellence.  Well done! 

St Joseph Maciej Lech For always concentrating on his work 

St Brigid Cayden O’Keeffe For always putting in 100% effort in all his work and for always 

being polite and respectful. 
St Cuthbert Holly Chinnery For taking her role of Head Prefect seriously all year and trying 

to be a good role model for others.  Well done! 

St Francis Keith Kamau For improved listening skills during carpet time. 

St Teresa Miller Munro For great improvement in work and presentation 

through super involvement in lessons. 

St Thomas Moore John Scott For improved attitude to work which has results in 

progress across all areas 

KS1 Star Of the Week —w/e  19th May 2017 


